
         
 
 

 

 

Greater Sierra Vista Kennel Club Follow-On Scholarship Overview 

The Greater Sierra Vista Kennel Club would like to further support its previous scholarship winners by 

offering follow-on scholarship(s) of up to $1000/year to winners of the GSVKC scholarship continuing to 

pursue a degree in animal health care.  GSVKC scholarship winners are encouraged to apply for this 

scholarship even if they have previously applied and been turned down as the pool of eligible applicants 

and funds available may change from year to year.  Deadline for applying is July 1st. 

A committee appointed by the GSVKC Board of Directors will determine the scholarship award(s) based 

on the submitted applications.  The Committee may, at its discretion, conduct interviews (formal or 

informal) of the applicants.  Since the award will be made payable to both the recipient and the 

educational institution where the winner has been accepted as a student, the use of the funds must be 

agreed upon by the two payees.  The money can be spent for anything that furthers the education of 

the recipient.  The scholarship is considered an educational grant.  Therefore, no recipient shall be 

required to repay the award in whole or in part.  

No application will be rejected nor award made based on race, religion, gender or age.  The recipient(s) 

will be notified by mail of the award.  Neither the award nor the amount of the award is affected by any 

other scholarship(s) received.  The applicant is responsible for submitting a completed application in 

accordance with the attached instructions. 

All requested letters and information must be provided for an applicant to be considered.   

Questions?  Email scholarship@gsvkc.org 

 


